
P U B L I C  N O T I C E

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY
The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) has prepared an Initial Study with 
Proposed Mitigated Negative Declaration (IS/ND) for the State Route 1 Drainage 
Restoration Project in Stewarts Point, Sonoma County.

WHAT IS BEING PLANNED?
Caltrans has prepared an IS/ND for the State Route 1 (S.R. 1) Sonoma Drainage Restoration 
Project (Project). The Project is located in Stewarts Point, Sonoma County, on S.R. 1 at post mile 
(PM) 45.4. The Project proposes to replace the upstream and downstream ends of one severely 
damaged culvert crossing S.R. 1.

WHY THIS AD?
Caltrans, as the lead agency under the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) and the 
National Environmental Policy Act (NEPA), has prepared the IS/ND to analyze potential 
e�ects the proposed Project may have on the environment. This notice is to inform you of 
the public comment period.

WHAT IS AVAILABLE?
The IS/ND, maps, and Project information are available for review and download at 
https://dot.ca.gov/caltrans-near-me/district-4/d4-popular-links/d4-environmental-docs.    
 Guereneville Regional Library  
     14107 Armstrong Woods Rd 
           Guerneville, CA 95446

WHERE YOU COME IN
Comments will be accepted during the 30-day public comment period from October 31, 2022 to 
November 29, 2022. Caltrans will address substantive comments in the Draft IS/ND. Comments 
may be submitted via email sonoma1drainagerestorationproject@dot.ca.gov, or mail to: 

CALTRANS, DISTRICT 4 
ATTN: Alex Bevan
P.O. Box 23660, MS-8B

Oakland, CA 94623-0660

CONTACT
For more information about this Project, or if you have comments, questions, or concerns please contact 
Alex Bevan, Environmental Planner, at sonoma1drainagerestorationproject@dot.ca.gov or 
(510) 407-3670. TDD users may contact the California Relay Service TDD line at 1-800-735-2929 or 
Voice Line at 1-800-735-2922. 

Occidental Library
73 Main St

Occidental, CA 95465


